
Victorian 70s Selection Trail 
(Australian Walking Football Seventies) 
The AWFS conducted a selection trial in Caulfield North, Victoria on 9th May. 
Players from various areas in and around Melbourne were asked to 
demonstrate their skills under the assessment of Kimon Taliadoros, a former 
Socceroo player and ex CEO of Football Victoria. 


John, David, Jim, Anthony, Robert, Sam, and Marc faced off against 
members of the Sunbury walking football team in a series of fast-paced 
games. Kimon was impressed enough after the session to say that he has 
decided to try having a go at walking football.


A special thanks goes out to Kevin Milstein, AWFS Victorian committee 
member, for organising the event at the Maccabi field, and to Mike Trim from 
WFFA for officiating the matches.


With talent scouts and selectors spread across the country, the AWFS 
identifies players over 70 participating in walking football - currently 
numbering around 90 individuals. These players form AWFS Over 70s teams 
to take part in tournaments both within Australia and on an international 
level. The current Over 70s team (Walkaroos) is en route to Chesterfield, UK 
to compete in the IWFF Nations Championships.


7 players trialed for the AWFS representative team


